Martinez, Mia

From: Heidi De la cruz

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 3:30 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: No vaccine passport
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Dear Ventura County Board of Supervisors,

I'm asking you to not be a part of stripping away our liberties. So many people have fought to give us the freedom we enjoy. The
United States of America is the best place to live. People long for the American dream that we have. | have been blessed to live
here my whole life, and southern California is so beautiful, but | fear that our rights are being infringed upon. It is not legal to force
anyone to take this vaccine. My family and | are very responsible and very caring for our fellow neighbors. When we are feeling sick
we don't visit with our friends and stay home. We make wise, responsible decisions, and don't need the government overstepping
our rights. | do not approve of a vaccine passport or of keeping unvaccinated individuals from doing what vaccinated people are
doing. My family and | have recovered from COVID-19 and are grateful for our strong immune systems. It should never be forced
upon a person to take an experimental drug. I'm happy with my natural immune system fighting off any bugs that are around. | do
have my children vaccinated , so I'm not an anti-vaccer. Regardless, this should be my decision for myself and for my family.

Thanks for your time,
Heidi De La Cruz
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